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Hello everyone, hope you have all had a
great November! First of all a big good luck
to all our 4th years who are sitting their
prelims right now. You’ll all be great!!!
November was a great month for Hillpark
there were competitions,trips, ceremonies
and fun clubs. Read this months newsletter
edition to find out all about them and our
great picture collection of all the
achievements that happened in November. 
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Interhouse Competition Roundup 
Interhouse Competitons over the month of November  
made some changes the the scores, by the end of
November here are the scores: 

1st
2nd

3rd

MERRICK- 40 Points

CAIRNGORM - 34 Points

NEVIS - 33 Points

LOMMAND - 27 Points

PENTLAND- 23 Points

JURA - 16 Points

HOUSE CAPTAINS LUNCH

THIS MONTH HOUSE CAPTAINS
AND PASTORAL CARE TEACHERS
CAME TOGETHER TO CELEBRATE
THEM BEING SUCCESSFUL IN
THE ROLE!! 



Stalls Selling Xmas
Goodies!  £2 Tickets

S1-S6

HILLPARK 
NEWSLETTER

November 2023

Club of the Month 
Japanese

Club

The Japanese Club at our school is an amazing way to immerse
yourself into the Japanese culture. Within the club students can
learn the language and learn to speak in Japanese. They not
only explore different aspects of Japanese culture like
traditional clothing and Japanese lifestyle, but they also create
a fun and welcoming environment with fantastic people. It’s a
great opportunity to learn, make new friends and have a blast! 

FRIDAY LUNCH TIME
& AFTER SCHOOL THURSDAY 

MS MCKENNA’S ROOM 

Hillpark’s Christmas Coffee
Morning

Saturday 9th December 
10am - 12 pm



HILLPARK 
NEWSLETTER

November 2023 S1-S6

TRIP TO PWC

 The Advanced Higher and Higher business
classes got the opportunity to visit Price
Waterhouse Cooper (PWS) on a trip. This
entailed useful information on their work life
environment and apprenticeship opportunities
they have on offer for our pupils. The first
session involved talks about the importance of
a diverse workforce to thrive as a business
which our pupils study in their course. Pupils
got involved in teamwork projects acting like
they worked for PWC which gave them the
chance to put their studies into real life
practice like the importance of ethical and
sustainable run businesses. 

DofE
The annual  Duke of Edinburgh awards Ceremony
took place this month! Pupils from Hillpark and
other schools were presented their awards. A
huge well done to all pupils who completed DofE
it’s a huge achievement and you should be proud
of yourself! 
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Rising Stars Charity 

STUC WOMENS
CONFRENCE 

Girls from the Adv Business class had
the opportunity  to attend the STUC

women’s confrence.Our seniors
Robyn and Callie stole the show
when they took the stage. They

captivated the audience with their
powerful speeches and insightful

perspectives. It was a proud moment
for our school to see our students

stepping up as young leaders,
promoting empowerment and

making their voices heard.
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S6 Leadership Meeting
Senior Captains Robyn and Mia went to Glasgow City
Chambers to meet with Head of Education, Douglas
Hutchison and other S6 captains from across
Glasgow. They spent the morning discussing their
experiences and perspectives on how the school could
improve. They both represented Hillpark in great
light.


